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Please support SB797. It will keep guns out of the hands of domestic abusers. How many times do we have to learn
of yet another woman who is murdered by her abuser or estranged partner, who has been allowed to purchase a gun?
And no one should be permitted to purchase a gun whether or not their background check has been completed. That
is not only ridiculous, but unsafe.  Please vote for this bill, which will save lives and support our law enforcers. I am
a gun owner who wants common sense laws regarding gun ownership.

Katherine Martin
Boring, OR
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